
Lily May is in her first year of the ASP and has quickly become one of our 
greats! Lily is a very active member of our Kid Kash Klub and always gets her 

homework done here. Lily is respectful and polite to everyone.  She has a ton of 
friends in the ASP, which is easy to do when you are as nice as she is!  

We can always count on Lily 
 for her great smile and  
her upbeat personality,  
as well as her amazing 
 “knock, knock” jokes!  

 

Keep up the great work, Lily! 


